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Iowa Proud - Tom Hess, Iowa State USBC 2024 Hall
of Fame inductee, won his fifth PBA+ Senior’s Tournament
of the year on August 15. He defeated Mika Koivuniemi
248-237. Tom has earned 10 PBA+ Senior Tournaments
since joining the Senior Tour in 2021 when was the Player
of the Year and the Rookie of the Year. Tom is a member
of the PBA Hall of Fame in the Veterans/Senior category.

CONGRATULATIONS, Tom!

State Fair Winner! Addison Weggen, Iowa
State USBC Youth At-Large Board member, is not
only a winner on the lanes, but she is a winner at
the Iowa State Fair. Addison and her sheep,
French Toast, were champions in the Dorset
Advantage Breeding Ewe category earning a
Champion Level Ribbon. Way to GO!

Introducing Bruce Rollins, Jr. The Iowa State USBC is pleased to
announce the selection of Bruce Rollins, Jr. as the Iowa State USBC Open Tournament
Director. Bruce is from Fort Dodge and brings years of tournament participation to this
position. You can contact him at tournament.manager@iowabowl.com or by calling
515-835-0783, his Iowa State USBC cell phone. Bruce is privately employed and will
be available for your phone calls during the evening and weekend hours.

If you have good news to share, contact me at randy.naber@iowabowl.com.
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